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Heller Statement on Boston Marathon Explosions 
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Boston Marathon explosions: 

“Both Lynne and myself are sending our thoughts and prayers to the families and victims affected by today’s explosions at the Boston Marathon. Thank you to the first responders and medical personnel in and around the City of Boston who have done an incredible job handling a very challenging situation. The entire nation stands with the community of Boston during this trying time,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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